
March 27, 1981

Mr. John W. Montgomery,
Dean, The Simeon Greenleaf School of Law,
2530 ShadCM Ridge Lane
Orange, California
9266 7

Dear Dr. Montgorrery:

Thank you for making our CULTS show on Here's Life
so interesting. We found your participation helpful
and exciling, and wish to extend our deep appreciation
for making yourself available on such short notice .

We trust you found the experience rewarding , and hope
that you had an opportunity to see sanething of our
beautiful city. On behalf of John, Larry and Judith
I thank you.
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